Item 7.3.2

From: Myles Baldwin

Sent: November-23-17 12:27 AM -
To: Murnaghan, Aaron <murnaga@halifax.ca>
Subject: Re: DA for 2720 Gottingen Street

Hey Aaron,

We would like to make a request to speak in front of the Heritage Advisory Committee regarding
our development agreement for 2720 Gottingen street prior to the committee considering our
application. We believe that this proposal is uncommon and it would benefit the committee and
the process to enable additional information to be presented by the applicants.

Kind Regards,
Myles

Shane
Tyson



